10th July, 1980

Thank you very much for your letter of 9th July.

I much appreciate your having written and, in particular, what you say in the final paragraph of your letter.

I was very pleased to have had the opportunity of meeting you and your colleagues on Wednesday of last week.

The Lord Spens.



9th July 1980

Dear Prime Minister,

take my own decision at the end of yesterday's clebate I would not have divided the House, because I was quite sure that you had taken all our poreit, when you sow us last week. I would purthably have been torn to death by the baying hands behind me; and I behind that a division gave a lot of satisfaction to your logal supporters.

May I wish you and n: Print all success, and only in their himited sorters, hat in the enormous task you have taken as I your sciently, Michael Soums.